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May 23, 2024 

Pinal County Community Development 
Attn: Brent Billingsley  
Director of Community Development 
31 N Pinal Street, Florence AZ 85132 
 

Re: Withdrawal of Permit Application (Application # SUP-028-23) for property located 
on the west side of Hwy 79 South of Paisano Drive, identified as APN 400-09-002D, Pinal 
County, Arizona (“Property”). 
Project: PH68122B Reber 

 
Dear Mr. Billingsley: 

 Please accept this letter as a request to withdraw the above-referenced submitted 
application for TowerCom XI-B, LLC at the Property.  Accordingly, we also request that the 
application be removed from consideration on any upcoming agendas. 
 
 We appreciate the time, effort, and attention that the county has afforded to us with 
respect to the application, and look forward to working with the county on other projects in the 
future. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 


